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Dear Parents, Students and Teachers  
 

We are currently interviewing parents and children for enrolment in Kindergarten 
2016 and the final date for submissions will be this Friday, 29th May.  We will be 
sending out letters of acceptance before the end of this term. Applications are 
available from the office or from our school website: 
www.olqpgreystanes.catholic.edu.au 
 
Our thanks this week to Mrs Godwin, Mr Knight, our teachers and the children for 
organising our Pentecost celebration. Pentecost is a wonderful time to reflect on the 
intervention of the Holy Spirit in our lives.  Over the course of the next few weeks our 
children will also be making their First Holy Communion. I hope that lots of our 
families will be able to attend the Masses in support of the children. 
 
Congratulations to the OLQP Bulldogs teams that entered the recent knock out 
competition organised by the NRL. All teams did very well. 
 
An important reminder that the last of term - Friday 26th June - is a Pupil-Free 
Day. On this day the the staff will be examining different ways in which we can 
deliver the Religious Education Curriculum. We will also have the opportunity to 
reflect on our own spirituality. 
 
Our next P&F Meeting will be an information evening with Constable Hatton from 
Merrylands Police on Tuesday 16th June at 7.30pm in the Library. The topic 
will be Cyberbullying and the use of social media. She will then follow up with our 
Year 5 and 6 students the next day. 
 
Have a great week 
 

Michael Hopley 
Principal  
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SAFETY FIRST: 

Thank you to all parents who are using our Kiss ‘n’ Drop facility safely and with 
respect for other families each morning.  To ensure that this functions smoothly, could 
you please ensure that: 

• you move to the front end of the Kiss ‘n’ Drop zone before stopping 
• your children are ready to safely alight as soon as you have stopped  
• all bags, hats, etc are with your children and not in the boot of the car (for safety 

reasons) 
• your children do alight from the passenger side (again, for safety reasons) 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY: 

There will be a pupil free day on Friday 26th June, which is last day of Term 2.  
Please do not send children to school, as there will be no supervision for students on 
this day. 
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Piano/Keyboard Lessons for 
Beginners 
*Piano/keyboard Practical & Theory 
*Learn for Fun or AMEB Exam Preparation 
*Private Lessons 
*Experience Teaching Young Students Piano 
*All Ages Welcome 
*Family Discounts for multiple children in one 
family 
*Based in Pendle Hill 2145 and  St Clair 2759 or 
Teach Lessons at your Home for no additional 
charge                             

Call Sarah: 0404 172 670 
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Swimming Pool Renovations  

Matilda Pebble P/L 

•	
  Resurfacing of painted or marble sheen pools with smooth 
pebblecrete finish 

•	
  Wide range of colours available 

PH: Ralph for free quote on: 

0409  2 7 3  32 7  


